
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 12/5/2014 5:49:18 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: The Annual Christmas Tree Lighting

Title: Mrs.
First Name: Zeneca
Middle Initial:H
Last Name: Ford
Suffix: 
Street Address: 1374 Meadowlark Lane
Street Address 2: 
City: Fountain Inn
State: SC
Zip: 29644
Phone: 8643542797

Email: terry.f@att.net

Affiliation: Constituent
Message:
I just wanted to let you know how much I appreciate the way the Christmas Tree Lighting 
Ceremony was held. The diverse group of singers and the way you handled what I think was 
possibly some protestors. 

The Pastors with the prayers made me feel so proud to be South Carolina born and breed. No 
one was embarrassed to let it be known
that Christmas was due to the birth of our Lord.

I would like to Wish You and Your Family a Very Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year. 

Sincerely,

 Mrs.Zeneca H. Ford 


